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Comments: I am commenting on the Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster Project, which I oppose. I believe

this type of structure and recreation would greatly disturb the otherwise peaceful and serene environment that

draws visitors to the mountains in the first place. Albuquerque already has amusement parks but there is a finite

amount of nature to be enjoyed so close to the already bustling city. One of the greatest things about the Sandias

is the quite and stillness. People screaming on a rollercoaster would not just disturb the ecosystems with its noise

but any body in the area. The building of this rollercoaster would displace local wildlife and create even more

pollution with the presence of people. We should be looking for ways to preserve the ecosystem of the mountains

instead 


